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February 16, 2018 

 

Remco Products 

4735 W. 106
th

 Street 

Zionsville, IN 46077 

Attn: Cristal Garrison 

 

RE: FDA 21CFR 

 

Dear Mrs. Garrison, 

 

At your request, I have reviewed the FDA compliance status of all materials used in the following Remco 

product(s): 

 

See attached product list 

 

All materials in the above product(s) are FDA compliant. 

 

This material information is based on our vendors’ certificates or letters of FDA compliance. 

 

Metro Plastics can furnish products solely comprised of raw materials which 

have been identified by the material supplier as safe in accordance with Title 21 

of the Code of Federal Regulations. At minimum, these materials have been 

identified by the supplier as complying with the US FDA's requirements for 

indirect food contact. Metro Plastics does no independent testing of the 

ingredients with respect to food contact and relies solely on the representations of 

the suppliers of these ingredients as to their compliance with US FDA 

requirements. 

 
Please contact me at (317) 776-0860 if you have any additional questions 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Robert Rooney 

Materials Manager 


